City alerts residents ahead of street pavings
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The City of Gallup Street Department will begin paving two streets from June 1-18. These dates
are subject to change due to weather.

The streets to be paved are:

1. Churchrock Street from Vanden Bosch Parkway to the east side of the concrete bridge, north
of Indian Hills Elementary School.

2. 3400 Block of Zia Drive from Tocito Trail to the edge of the concrete.

The city asks residents do not park on the street. Expect delays and seek alternate routes.
PLEASE BE AWARE, REDUCE SPEED and OBEY ALL POSTED TRAFFIC SIGNS. There will
be 'Road Closed' and 'Detour’ signs posted.

For more information, please contact the City of Gallup Public Works Department at
(505) 863-1290 or (505) 863-1237.




